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This week in Caterpillars Class we…... 

 Tapped out rhythms on a drum 
 

 Made pirate treasure maps 
 

 Went on a number hunt looking for numbers 1-15 
 

 Had fun painting bubble wrap with our feet 
 

 We threaded pom poms to make necklaces 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

▪ Making crowns, bunting and flags for our tea party 
  

▪ Making cakes and cheese straws for our tea party 
 

▪ Writing invitations to the Cinderella ball 
 

▪ Weighing dry foods in the role play kitchen 
 

Home learning : 

 

 Try comparing some weights of food e.g. a bag of sugar to a banana  
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Dressing up day for Crackerjacks Childrens 
Charity  

Thank you very much for your donations we 
raised £62.30. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

If you would like to send in any information/ photos 
for your childs news book please feel free to text/

email us  

 

 

 

 


